
If you’re already taking oral 
contraception (the pill) or 
looking for your first supply, 
you can arrange a confidential 
consultation at a local 
participating pharmacy.  

Need a supply 
of oral 
contraception? 

This service is free for 
everyone, and you 
don’t need to be 
registered with a GP.

To find out more, scan the QR code or visit 
www.england.nhs.uk/pharmacycontraception


